
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marie pretty   
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 11:00 AM 
To: Alexander Burnett  
Subject: Krug building 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
 
I want to strongly suggest that the Krug building plan be for affordable housing for 
seniors!!! Not condos!! Apartments so those of us that can no longer be in our house, 
would have somewhere suitable to go. Stratford does not need anymore condos or 
town houses! Please keep me informed of meetings and amendments to the current 
plan. Marie Crosby/Pretty 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 




